
 

  
 
 
 

Central Avenue Pike at Merchant Drive Improvements
 

 
 
Project Description: The Central 
Avenue Pike at Merchant Drive 
Intersection Improvement Project 
includes the addition of a right turn lane 
on Central Avenue Pike, the 
improvement of the turning radii, storm 
sewer improvements and the 
modification of the existing traffic signal 
to accommodate the new turn lane.  A 
contract was executed between the City 
of Knoxville and Shelton General 
Contractors for the construction of the 
Central Avenue Pike at Merchant Drive 
Project. Central Avenue Pike at Merchant Drive 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:   
Bid Opening:  September 20, 2011 
Notice to Proceed:  November 28, 2011 
Contract Completion Date:  May 11, 2012 
 
Current Contract Price:  $ 268,392 CITY OF KNOXVILLE 

Madeline Rogero, Mayor 
 
 

 Christi Branscom 
Director of Public Works 

 
 James R. Hagerman, PE 
Director of Engineering 

 
Stephen J. King, PE 

Deputy Director of Engineering 

 
July 2012 Status:  Project is complete. 
 
Project Designer:  Cannon & Cannon, Inc. 
Construction Contractor:  Shelton General Contractors 
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer:  Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 


